
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 17-00270 City Council Workshop 4/24/2017

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Brian Spencer

SUBJECT:

RECODIFICATION WORKSHOP

REQUEST:

That City Council conduct the first Recodification Workshop.

SUMMARY:

The City is currently in the process of conducting a recodification of the City Code, this will be the first
workshop to review the recommendations and proposals.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  Code Recodification Memorandum
2)  Charter and Related Special Acts
3)  Code Recodification Title I thru IX

PRESENTATION: Yes
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